NIRMALA MEMORIAL FOUNDATION COLLEGE OF COMMERCE AND SCIENCE

NMFC/GEN-08/SEP2023

Date: 6th September, 2023

NOTICE

Plastic is harmful to our planet. Plastic bags are not recycled and are single-use, which means they remain on the earth for years as they are not biodegradable. Therefore, it is crucial to collect and recycle plastic. With the aim of reducing, reusing, and recycling plastic, a drive titled "Let's not be elastic, Say no to plastic" is scheduled from Tuesday, September 12th, 2023, to Thursday, September 14th, 2023, from 7:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Collection boxes will be placed on the ground floor of the college, and students can drop plastic items such as milk bags, plastic bottles, polythene bags, etc. Students are encouraged to participate actively in this drive.

Dr. Poonam Kakkad (Vice Principal)